Cover Letter

To: Editor and Reviewers
World Journal of Clinical Cases

Dear Editor and Reviewers:

Thank you for your letter and for the reviewers’ comments concerning our manuscript entitled
“Postpartum ovarian vein thrombosis after cesarean section and vaginal delivery: two case
reports and literature review” (NO.: 84297). Those comments are all valuable and very helpful for
revising and improving our paper, as well as the important guiding significance to our researches. We
have studied comments carefully and have made correction which we hope meet with approval. The
main corrections in the paper and the responds to the reviewer’s comments are as flowing:

Responds to the reviewer’s comments:

1. Response to comment:

@ You can refer to the terms Anterior-posterior view and Superior-inferior view in the legend of the
images. In the CT scan and MRI images, Coronal and Axial are used instead of the Anterior-posterior
view and a Superior-inferior view.

Response: Thanks for the reminder, we have used Coronal view and Axial view in the CT scan images.
® The text of this manuscript has errors in terms of English grammar that should be corrected.
Response: We have improved the English language, and returned the certificate of scientific English
editing.

2. Response to comment:

@ 1 suggest adding the images of follow up CT.

Response: We have added the follow-up CT images in the paper and marked them as figure 3.

® (Bannow et al. 8 also recommended ...)....kindly add the number of reference in-between brackets,
and on referral to the list of references (Bannow et al.) was not the reference number 8.

Response: Thank you for reminding us that this reference in the paper was marked incorrectly and we
have corrected it to reference number 11.

Special thanks to you for your good comments.

We tried our best to improve the manuscript and made some changes in the manuscript. These changes
will not influence the content and framework of the paper. And we appreciate for Editors/Reviewers’
warm work earnestly, and hope that the correction will meet with approval.

Once again, thank you very much for your comments and suggestions.

Sincerely Yours,

Tao Zhou

Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology, Affiliated Xiaoshan Hospital, Hangzhou Normal University
No. 728 Yucai North Road, Xiaoshan District, Hangzhou, China
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